Oroville Planning Commission

Monday, July 18", 2022

Meeting called to order at 4:36 by Arnie Marchand

Commissioners Present: Arnie Marchand. Suzi Seger, Valorie Johnston, and
Jeff Bunnell

Absent: Heather Marthaller and Luis Perez

Staff Present: Cindy Boyer

Staff Absent: Kurt Danison

Arnie called for any corrections to the June 2022 meeting minutes and
hearing none, Suzi called to accept the minutes as read and Jeff seconded it.

Arnie brought up that we needed to come up with a check list for the
Shoreline Master Plan, but decided to table that for our meeting in August.

Mrs. Schwilke wrote a letter to the Commission about the city opening an

RV court or mobile home park. Oroville needs more housing so the zoning needs
to be changed for this to happen. Also to rezone so the RV park on the north end

could be brought into the city. They need to let Clyde Andrews have some time to
get things fixed up so it won’t be an eye sore.

It was brought up that the Sibley’s ask for a variance because they want to
put a roof on their porch and it is already close to the fence line.

The empty chair on the commission that Luis has vacated needs to be filled,
Jeff turned it down because he is gone to much, so Arnie suggested that the
#2 Alternate Rebecca Anne, be considered for a spot on the commission.

Meeting Adjourned at 4:55 Next Meeting August 15, 2022



